
June 4, 2024
Approved September 24, 2024

6:15 p.m. |Meeting called to order by Denise Salamanca, PTA President

In Attendance

Exec Board Members: Caren Dankin, Denise Salamanca,

Approx. 38 PTA members

Pledge of Allegiance

Thank You

Denise took a moment to thank Caren Dankin, Kristin DeMary and Sandy Sims for their time in their
roles of Treasurer, VP of Communication and VP of Parent Relations, respectively. Flowers were
presented to each.

Installment

Denise Salamanca asked Cindy Weuve, Monica Sandler, and Laureen Reed to step forward. The
installments were as follows:

● Cindy Weuve as Treasurer for the 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 school years.
● Monica Sandler as VP of Parent Relations for the 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 school years.
● Lauren Reed as VP of Communications for the 2024-2025 and 2025-2026 school years.

The general PTA members welcomed the newly installed officers.

Meeting Adjourned 6:29pm


